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Dr. Kathryn Stolee is an Assistant Professor in the Department of Computer Science at North Carolina State Univer-

sity and a 2018 recipient of an NSF CAREER award. Previously, she was the Harpole-Pentair Assistant Professor of 

Software Engineering at Iowa State University. She is a three-time graduate of the University of Nebraska-Lincoln, 

earning her PhD degree in 2013. Her research interests are in software engineering, program analysis, code 

search, empirical studies and program repair.  


